
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 26, 2023 
 

 

Michelle Phillips 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Empire State Plaza  

Agency Building 3 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

Dear Ms. Phillips: 

 

Enclosed with this electronic filing is the CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a Lumen Technologies 

Group New York P.S.C. Tariff No. 4, Addendum No. 4, pages for Competitive Access Services provided 

by CenturyLink Communications, LLC. 
 
This filing proposes the third step in implementing the 8YY Access Service reductions mandated in the 
Federal Communications Commission's October 9, 2020 Report and Order in WC Docket No. 18-156, 
(FCC 20-143), (8YY Access Charge Reform). 
 
CenturyLink respectfully requests that the proposed changes become effective on July 29, 2023.  Should 
you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me at 
(303) 992 5838 or via email. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marla Hazlett 
 
Attachments 
 

NY2023-07 

 
 

Marla Hazlett 
Senior Government Operations Analyst 

marla.hazlett@lumen.com 
1025 Eldorado Blvd., Interlocken 4000 

Room 44A-F2 
Broomfield, CO  80021 

 Received: 06/23/2023 
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